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BIKE THEFT INCIDENT 
January 9th, 2023 

 
UPDATE: Subject identified and arrested, a special thanks for the assistance from our law 

enforcement partners at the St. Petersburg Police Department 
 

Today, January 6th, at about 2:30 pm, the subject pictured below is alleged to have stolen the pictured bicycle 
from the north side of the Osprey Residence Hall located at 355 6th Ave S.  If you see this person or have any 
additional information please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444. 
 

   
 
For additional information regarding bicycle safety and the security of your bike, please follow this link to our 
Keeping Your Bike Safe webpage.  One of the most secure means of locking your bicycle is a U-Lock.  
Remember See Something Say Something.  For additional information or other assistance please contact the 
University Police 24/7 at 727-873-4444 or at stp-police@usf.edu. 
 

 

https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/silent-witness/see-something-say-something.aspx
mailto:stp-police@usf.edu

